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State of Florida
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SR

Public Serbice Commission

DATE: November 23, 1999
TO: Dr. Mary A. Bane, Executive Director/Technical

FROM: Division of Telecommunications (Cordiano)'®  ,+55—
Division of Legal Services (B. Keating) A

RE: Withdrawal of Docket No. 991291-TP - Request for approval of resale agreement
between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Alliance Telecommunications, Inc.
- Item No. 12

By the attached letter dated November 18, 1999, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.
requests that the Commission withdraw its filing to approve the above-referenced agreement.
Therefore, pursuant to Section 2.11B.3.b.(2), Administrative Procedures Manual, staff requests
that Docket No. 991291-TP, which is contained in Item No. 12, be withdrawn from the
November 30, 1999 agenda conference. There are seven dockets contained in Item No. 12. This
withdrawal request pertains only to Docket No. 991291-TP. The other dockets will remain.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Attachment (14277-99)
Vel Division of Records and Reporting (Flynn)
Division of Telecommunications (Cordiano)

DOCUMENT NUMBER -DATE

PelyelysB7-1i0y 24 @

~Aann

. FPSC-RECORDS/REPORTING




@ BELLSOUTH

BeliSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 850 222-1201 Nancy H. Sims
Suite 400 Fax 850 222-6640 Director - Reguiatory Retauons

150 South Monroe Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32301

November 18, 1999

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo

Director, Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

RE: Docket 991291-TP Approval of the Resale Agreement Negotiated by BellSouth
Telecommunications, Inc. (“BellSouth”) and Alliance Telecommunications, Inc. pursuant
to Sections 251, 252 and 271 of the Telecommunications Act

Dear Ms. Bayo:
On September 2, 1999, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Alliance
Telecommunications, Inc. filed their resale agreement to be approved by the Florida

Public Service Commission.

We respectfully request to withdraw this filing. We will likely re-file this agreement at a
later date. We are sorry for any problems that this may have caused.

Yours very truly,

Wik oo

Director — Regulatory Relations
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